
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

                                                                                                                                      23rd May 2024 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

PSA Father’s Day Wrap 
   
This year the Giffards Fundraising Team are going to be holding a special Father’s Day Wrap on Friday 7th 
June. This is a special event that will allow the children to buy surprise gifts for that special someone for 
Father’s Day. The gifts will all cost £2 and be beautifully wrapped; after choosing a gift the children will be 
able to write their own tag and will take home the same day. We believe the children will really enjoy 
picking out a gift themselves for a special someone.  
 
We hope that as many children as possible will be able to participate, so please do send your child in with £2 
(per gift) cash on Friday 7th June (in correct change) in an envelope clearly marked with the child’s name 
and class on, to prevent losses and upset. We appreciate that some children may wish to buy more than two 
gifts but to ensure every child gets the opportunity to buy the gifts of their choice initially only two presents 
may be purchased. However if there are gifts left at the end of the day and the children have extra cash they 
will be given the opportunity to re-visit and purchase more.  
 
As this is a one day only event any child that does not have the cash with them on 7th June will unfortunately 
be unable to participate. Please do not send in cash beforehand or via the office as the children will give the 
cash directly to the PSA when they choose their gifts and the teachers will only be able to send the children 
with cash to the hall to choose a gift. 
 
YEAR 4 ONLY – As Year 4 are on a school trip on the 7th June they will be taking part on Thursday 6th 
June, so if your child is in Year 4 please send them in with £2 (per gift) on Thursday 6th June.  
 
Any leftover gifts will be sold after school on Friday 7th June at the Uniform sale in the KS1 hall 3:10-3:30. 
    
Any questions please email the PSA directly at psa@giffardsprimary.thurrock.sch.uk  
All proceeds will go towards the school. We thank you for your support.  
  
Giffards Fundraising Team, 
Gemma Celik, Chair  Vicky Pluck, Secretary  Alex Hollington, Treasurer  
  
 
 
 


